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From: Gerhard Bedding

Sent: Monday, September 2, 2002 7:26 PM
To: wolfe @niehs.nih.gov

Subject: Studying silicofluorides

N.H. Pure Water Coalition

8 Green Acres Rd., Keene, NH 03431
Telephone & Fax 603-355-2202
Executive Director: Gerhard Bedding

Partial List of Professionals endorsing the NH Pure Water Coalition:

Albert Schatz. Ph.D. (discovered streptomycin -- recognized as one of the medical giants of the

20th century); A. Konopka, M.D., Gail Rockwell Minton, Ph.D., Gerald Karnow, M.D.; Caroline
Snyder, Ph.D.; Philip Incao. M.D., Paul W. Scharff, M.D.; L.J.Aventuro, M.D.; Kent Hesse, M.D.;
Phyllis Mullenix, Ph.D.; Daisy Goodman, R.N.; Thomas Cowan, M.D.; Pamela Herring, N.D.; Leon
Hecht, N.D.; Kelly Sutton, M.D.; Gary L. Walsemann, D.C.; David Ridge, D.C.; John R. Lee, M.D;

David Kennedy, D.D.S.; Elaine Brown, D.M.D.

Dr. Mary Wolfe, NTP Board
Executive Secretary, NIEHS

P.O. Box 12233, MD A3-07
Research Triangle Park, NC 27709

Dear Dr. Wolfe,

RE: Hexafluorosilicic acid and Sodium hexafluorosilicate (further below to be referred to
as silicofluorides or SiFs)

We understand that above substances, used in over 90 % of the nationms fluoridation
programs, are recommended for study. We support this recommendation.

Both our professional and lay members cannot understand why SiFs are currently
allowed to be added to public drinking water without the scientific studies to warrant
such addition.

Sincerely,

Gerhard Bedding, Director
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